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INVITATION TO BID 
WATER AND WASTEWATER CHEMICALS 

B22-PW-500145 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

May 18, 2021 
 

Attention is called to the following changes, additions, clarifications and/or deletions to the 
original solicitation and they shall be taken into account in preparing submissions: 
 
There is no change in the opening date.  Submissions are due no later than 3:00 p.m., 
Arizona Time, MAY 26, 2021, at the City Clerk’s Office, 2330 McCulloch Blvd. N.,  
Lake Havasu City, AZ  86403. 
 
 
 

Q/A DESCRIPTION or ISSUE 

1 

Question:  Due to a market shortage of the 3” Tabs, would LHC Staff be willing to accept 
3” tabs from manufacturers other than “Accu-Tab” Brand product? 

Answer: Using an acceptable replacement of the Accu-Tab brand product will not be a 
problem. If the replacement tabs are not obtaining acceptable results, LHC Staff would be 
able to deny using that particular brand and they would need to provide another of equal 
NSF Certification. 
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